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OLD CATTON PARISH COUNCIL , MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING,  

HELD AT 7.30 P.M., ON THURSDAY 24th MAY, 2012, 
AT THE VILLAGE HALL, CHURCH STREET 

 
 
PRESENT: Mr D Thompson  – Chairman 

Councillors – Mr J Arnott, Mrs A Chandler, Mr C Green, Mr B Leggett,  
Mr B Palmer, Mr M Vincent, Miss P Wilkin, Mrs J Williams 

 
 

  Mrs J Leggett – Norfolk County Councillor 
PCSO Kane Casburn (for the Police Report) 
Mrs D  Reeve – Old Catton WI 
Mr R Moore – Old Catton Twinning Association 
2 residents 

 
 

APOLOGIES: Councillors - Mr B Honess, Mrs A Riches,  Mr B Sabberton-Coe  
Mr S Dunn, Mr K Leggett  – Broadland District Councillors 
Reverend A Parsons   
Mr S Clarke – 44th Norwich (Old Catton) Scouts Group 
Mr G Jeffries – Old Catton Society  
Mrs G Renouf – Friends of Catton Park 

 
 

The Chairman welcomed everybody to the Annual Parish Meeting. 
 

 
1. THE MINUTES of the meeting of 27th May, 2011, which had been circulated, were 

confirmed and signed by the Chairman. 
 

 
2. POLICE REPORT 
 

PCSO Casburn gave details of crime and calls to the police during the last month in 
the Old Catton and Sprowston West area.  He said that a new youth club for 13 to 18 
year olds was being started at the Methodist Church at Wroxham Road for which 
volunteers were needed. 
 

 
3.  CHAIRMAN’S REPORT OF THE PARISH COUNCIL.  
 

 The report was accepted.   
 

 
4.  ACCOUNTS OF THE YEAR ENDING 31.03.2012   
 

     The accounts were accepted.  It was noted that a short version would be presented    
in the next newsletter. 

 

 
5.  REPORTS OF REPRESENTATIVES AND ORGANISATIONS.   
 

Written reports were received from the Old Catton Society, the Friends of Catton 
Park, Reverend A Parsons, The Parochial Church Council, and the 44th Norwich (Old 
Catton) Scouts Group. 
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 Verbal reports were given by – 

 Mrs D Reeves – Old Catton Women’s Institute 
 Mrs J Leggett – Norfolk County Council 
 Mrs A Chandler- Parish Charities (Allotments) 
 Mr R Moore – Twinning Association 
 Mr B Leggett – Village Hall Management Committee 
 Mr B Palmer – Horticultural Society 
 
The Chairman thanked all these people and organisations for the good work they did 
in the Village 
 
All these reports would be published on the Village Website 
 
 
 
 
 

There being no further business the Chairman thanked everybody for attending and 
closed the meeting at 8.20 pm. 
 
 
 
 
 

Chairman, 2013 


